
Old  Town  Parker  Wine  Walks
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Parker Wine Walks – Dates for
2016!
The Parker Area Chamber of Commerce has announced the dates
for this year’s Old Town Parker Wine Walks.

With more than 5,000 people participating in the Parker Wine
Walks each year, these hugely popular events are held on one
Friday  each  month  during  the  warmer  weather  months  –  May
through October.

The 2016 dates are:  May 20, June 24, July 29, Aug. 26, Sept.
30 and Oct. 28.

The Parker Wine Walks are a great way to spend “date night” or
to get out and meet other folks in our community who enjoy
spending time in Parker’s great downtown area.

Participating merchants in the downtown area open their doors
from 5 p.m. to 8 p.m. to attendees, who will then be able to
sample some wine and learn more about the businesses’ goods
and services.

For just $15, individuals receive a bag filled with 10 tokens
for the 1-ounce wine tastings at the various downtown shops, a
special engraved tasting glass, as well as coupons and special
offers from the business owners.

Osgood Team Real Estate will be participating in the May, July
and August dates so stop by and enjoy a glass of vino and some
appetizers. We look forward to seeing you! For information or
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to become a sponsor, please visit the Parker Chamber website.
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